
 

 

 

 

 

 

24th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

School Uniform 

We wrote to you back in February regarding uniform where we expressed that we wanted to highlight a few issues 

that we were having with uniform within the school. Some of those issues have improved and the great majority 

are smart and wear the Ecclesbourne uniform with pride.  

In each student planner it states: 

 ‘At The Ecclesbourne school we are committed to high standards of uniform and appearance. Our standards and 

expectations are reflected in this uniform guide, and it provides our students with the unique identity that comes 

with being a member of our school community. We believe that being smart in both uniform and appearance is very 

important as it encourages a sense of pride and engenders positive community recognition. All our staff members 

will work to ensure that these regulations are followed, and we ask that parents/carers support and enforce our 

uniform and appearance code’. 

So, we are writing today to inform you of the steps we are taking to ensure that all our students wear their uniform 

correctly. 

During morning registration tutors will give a uniform point and a break-time detention slip for anyone not wearing 

their uniform correctly.  If students do not attend this detention, they will receive a lunch time detention and failure 

to attend that will result in an after-school detention  

Teaching staff will give a uniform point, and these will be dealt with by the school offices which will result in a 

sanction e.g., going on uniform report. 

Students in all year groups will be informed this week via assemblies and their tutors of this new action. 

To allow parents and carers time to replace items of uniform to meet the dress code, we require all students to 

have the correct uniform within a week after parents/carers are informed. 

Please do not hesitate to contact myself, Mr Duncker- Brown or your child’s Head of Year if you wish to discuss this 

matter or seek further clarification. 

We thank you in anticipation for your support. 

Yours sincerely, 

     

Petra Owen-Moore    Dave Duncker-Brown 
Deputy Head     Deputy Head 
Head of lower School    Head of Upper School  


